From,
Karry Douglas
In-Tech Corporations Ltd
Sept 09, 2013
To,
Mary Peterson
1111 Martians street
USA
Dear Ms Mary,
We are pleased to know about your purchasing experience with us. We appreciate you for being such a great buyer.
We are glad to get a positive response from you about the purchase. However, if there is any problem feel free to contact us for the solution.
You are one of our valued customers, and we do care about you. We are always ready for after sale services. You can contact us in the case of any query or problem about the product purchased. We have a qualified team of professionals who will take care of your queries.
As you are one of our special customers, we are providing you with a voucher worth 150$ for your next purchase within a month. We hope you will continue your purchase with us in future also.
Thank you,
Best wishes,
Karry Douglas
(In-Tech Corporations Ltd)

